
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
CAL/OSHA ADOPTS NEW COVID-19 
STANDARD THROUGH 2024: WHAT’S 
NEW AND WHAT STAYS THE SAME

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
The California Occupational Safety and 
Health Standards Board recently adopted 
the COVID-19 Prevention Non-Emergency 
Regulation, which is effective for two years. 
Although the new regulation largely extends 
many of the requirements that were in place 
under the California Division of Occupational 
Safety and Health’s (Cal/OSHA) emergency 
temporary standards (ETS), there are some 
changes that employers need to know. For 
example, unlike the ETS, the new regulation 
does not require employers to continue and 
maintain an employee’s wages, seniority, and 
other benefits indefinitely during leave. Join 
this webinar for a review of the new regulation, 
including its definition of COVID-19 as a 
workplace hazard for which employers must 
develop and implement an effective injury and 
illness prevention program.

SPEAKERS 
Ursula L. Clemons (Orange County)
Charles L. Thompson, IV (San Francisco)
Karen Tynan (Sacramento)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Friday, January 13, 2023

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins 
clients  
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